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June 2018  
	Thank you!
We would like to say a huge thank you to all of our families for your support in our fundraising events as we have now been able to buy the outside resources we wanted for the children.  They have LOVED the new blocks and are using their imaginations, creativity, problem solving and sharing skills wonderfully with them!  The new sand box is proving a hit too, not only for the sand element – it’s also making a great stage and climbing platform too!
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	Hello! We can’t believe we’re in June already! What a lovely one it’s been too – lots of fun and learning in the sunshine  . . . . 
	

	Pre-school Picnic  and Play Party
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	On the afternoon of Wednesday 25th June (from 3 pm) we will be holding a picnic party at pre- school in aid of the NSPCC.  
	

	We feel that the pre-school has been the recipient of such generous spirit this year that we wanted to fundraise for children less fortunate. The NSPCC are asking settings to hold picnics during June to help raise funds for their charity.  Please do come along and support it.  All children and their families are welcome. We just ask that you bring some fruit to share and a picnic rug. 
	

	‘Out and About’ sessions The Flying Fish have enjoyed further ‘Out and About’ sessions in the woods, the beach and visiting the Millennium hall to watch the eco bags being made by members of the community. The aim of our ‘Out and About’ sessions is to provide the children with different environments to enrich their learning experiences. For example, we practiced measuring skills whilst in the woods, fine -tuned our listening skills whilst in the Portreath viewing area and developed our creativity and shape skills whilst at the beach. Spotting numbers and letters are always part of the session, as is encouraging the children to foster a knowledge and love of their local community.    A few of the starfish children have also begun to have a taster of these sessions, ready for their transition to becoming Flying Fish children in September. 
[image: ]    [image: C:\Users\admin\Pictures\2017-2018\June 2018\week 1\2018-06\IMG_2188.JPG]      [image: C:\Users\admin\Pictures\2017-2018\June 2018\week 2\IMG_2370.JPG]

	Parent’s Evening 
Parent’s evening will be on Monday 16th July from 3.15 to 7pm.  This will be a chance for you to talk to your child’s key person about their progress at pre-school.  For the Flying Fish parents you will be able to go through your child’s transition report that will be sent to their reception teacher.  Appointment times will be available nearer the time. 
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	Please remember to apply sun lotion to your child before they come to pre-school so they are ready to play outside as soon as the doors open.  Now the weather is warmer and we often have water available for them to play in, many of the children are keen to take their shoes and socks off. We are happy for them to do this as there has been lots of research into the benefits of children playing barefoot.  We are encouraging them to risk assess what they are doing so that they can be as safe as possible with their bare toes, and have rules about the things they are and are not allowed to do when they have their shoes off.  We are also encouraging independence in putting their shoes and socks back on again and having shoes that are easy for them to do this with makes a real difference in their feelings of achievement. 

	This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY-NC-ND

	Flying Fish Graduation Evening – Monday 23rd July 6 – 7 pm  We can’t believe it’s nearly time for our Flying Fish children to leave us and we can’t let them go without a good send off. The families of all our Flying Fish children are invited to their graduation on Monday 23rd July from 6 – 7pm at the pre-school. This is a special evening to celebrate the transition of the Flying Fish to ‘big’ school.  As we have such a small cohort of Flying Fish children this year we are able to accommodate several members of one family so please feel free to bring grandparents along as well.  We will be sending out further information about the evening  in the next couple of weeks.

	IMPORTANT DATES:
Wednesday 27th June (3 – 4pm) – Magic Garden picnic in aid of the NSPCC
Monday 16th July from 3.15 – 7pm – Parents evening for all children 
Monday 23rd July (6 pm) – Flying Fish Graduation Evening
Tuesday 24th July – last day of term before summer holidays begin. 
INSED days for next academic year 2018-19 (Pre-school will be closed on these days) – Tues  4th and Wed 5th  September, Friday 7th December,  Friday 22nd March, Monday 1 st July 
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